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Happy Friday! 

 

A much cooler week for us in Year 4 which 

has been a huge relief! 

 

This week, we have been budding authors as 

we continue to build the opening to our Iron 

Man narrative piece. The children have been 

sharing their ideas and celebrating each 

other’s work. 

 

We returned to the pool as the children 

enjoyed their first swim of the term. 

 

We continue to learn about solids, liquids and 

gases – the children even became particles to 

role play the different matters! 

 

In Art, we have been researching portrait 

artists and focussing on at least one, whose 

work resonates with us, using them as 

inspiration towards a final piece. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Messages 

 

PE – PE day is Monday. Please ensure PE kits 

are in school on this day. A polite reminder 

that earrings cannot be worn for PE so please 

ensure these are taken out for the day, or 

that your child is able to take them out 

independently for their lesson.  

 

Homework – No homework has yet been set 

on SeeSaw. I will be sending new log-in 

details for SeeSaw very soon. Homework this 

week is to spend 10 minutes each day on 

TTRock Stars. Please also continue to read at 

home. 

 

      Dates for your diary! 

16th & 18th October – Parent’s Evenings 

18th October – Flu vaccine 

8th November – School photos 

13th December – Panto visit 

 

 
 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

A group of 
solid particles! 

 Enjoying a dip! 


